
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Cardiff           Term :   Spring 2018      Whole School Topic: To Infinity and Beyond 
What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

This term we have introduced our 

new topic ‘To Infinity and 

Beyond’. We were very excited 

because a planetarium came 

into school and the children 

were able to watch stars and 

planets spinning around them.  

 

In English we have been reading 

the story Aliens love underpants. 

Each week we act out the story 

using lots of props and the 

children love getting involved. 

Sasha and Leo love to help the 

other children peg the pants on 

the line. Lexie, Amelia and 

Benjamin enjoy exploring our 

alien sock puppets. Tony likes it 

when the alien uses the pants as 

a trampoline and Bobby likes 

sliding the alien down the pants.  

 

In Maths we have been learning 

about colours and how to make 

colour patterns. We have also 

been using the sensory room to 

look at light and dark.  

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
 

Sasha and Leo being so helpful with 

the other children in class.  

Lexie’s fantastic communication 

when she wasn’t feeling very well 

and that she wanted a turn on the 

bike.  

 
Friday 9th February – Last day of term 

Monday 19th February – First day back after half term.  


